
Main Entrance Closed at Night
from 3 to 4 June
On Thursday, 3 June, at 8 pm to Friday, 4 June, at 5 am, the
main entrance of the CU FA building in nám. Jana Palacha will
be closed due to a film shooting project. It is possible to
enter through the back door in Valentinská street. During the
whole shooting, all rooms with windows facing the square must
have lights off. The preparatory work takes place from 2 June
2021, the entry shall be not limited on that day.

Thank you for your understanding.
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